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141 East Forty-fourth Street New York 17, N.Y.

June 8, 1951

Miss Laura Gilpin
P.0. 1173
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Miss Gilpin:

In the course of locating transparencies and 
photographs to fill a request I had received from one 
of our editorial clients I called Fritz Henle who told 
me that you had done a very beautiful book on Yucatan— 
which, I am ashamed to say, I have not seen.

Since the request I am working on is for color and 
black and white of Yucatan I was wondering if possibly 
you might not have a world of material other than the 
selection which was published.

By some strange chance I overlooked your name when 
we were sending out announcements of the opening of 
Photo-Library, our new stock color library, so I am en­
closing one now. I hope that this description of our 
aims and method of operation will appeal to you sufficiently 
to give me the opportunity of showing your Yucatan material 
to our client.

Since the deadline on this request is rather soon, 
may I hear from you at your earliest convenience.

Sincerely yours,

(J fa 6 * ~<l f?

Sarah Jordan

P.S. My best regards to you from U.S.State Dept. 
(Amerika magazine) daysI


